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Friday 26th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Weekly Update 

 

Huge congratulations to Miss Matthews, Miss Taylor and Mr Whitehouse for completing the 
London Marathon on Sunday! Thanks also to all members of our community who sponsored 
them. 
 
I hope that Year 8 enjoyed the residential trip this week and my thanks to all the staff who 
made the trip possible. Next week it is the turn of Year 9! 
 
My thanks to all of the parents who attended the Year 12 parents’ evening on Thursday. The 
next parents’ evening is not until Thursday 13th June (Year 8). 
 
 
Year 11 & 13 Public Exams 
If you need to contact us during the exam period for any support or have questions then 
please get in touch: 
Year 11 
▪ Miss Cairns (Head of Year) – rcairns@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mrs Panesar (Assistant Headteacher) – lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 
Year 13 
▪ Mr Constable (Head of 6th) – dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Whitehouse (Assistant Headteacher) – pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

Canteen Balances 

Please ensure that you are keeping your child’s canteen balance topped up if they are planning 

to purchase food. It puts canteen staff on the tills in a tricky position when students want to 

make purchases but lack sufficient funds. If you have any concerns about your child’s use of 

the canteen then please contact their tutor or Head of Year. 

 

Careers Update 

This week’s regular careers update is so large that we’ve included it as a separate attachment 
with this letter. 
 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend! 
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Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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